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September 11, 2020 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary 
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 
Keystone Bldg. 2nd Floor W 
400 N. Street 
Harrisburg, PA 17120 
 
RE: Application of Duquesne Light Company filed Pursuant to 52 Pa. Code Chapter 57, 

Subchapter G, for Approval of the Siting and Construction of the 138 kV 
Transmission Lines Associated with the Brunot Island - Crescent Project in the City 
of Pittsburgh, McKees Rocks Borough, Kennedy Township, Robinson Township, 
Moon Township, and Crescent Township, Allegheny County, Pennsylvania  
Docket No. A-2019-3008589 

 
Dear Secretary Chiavetta: 
 

On August 10, 2020, Duquesne Light Company (“Duquesne Light” or the “Company”) filed the 
above-captioned Line Siting and Amended Application, wherein the Company stated it would publish 
notice of the filing and other relevant information in newspapers of general circulation.   
 
 The newspaper of general circulation in the Brunot Island – Crescent 138 kV Transmission Line 
(“BI – Crescent”) territory is the Pittsburgh Post-Gazette.  On August 27, 2020 and September 3, 2020 
Duquesne Light published notice of the project in the Pittsburgh Post-Gazette, pursuant to 52 Pa. Code § 
57.75.  As shown on the enclosed proof of publication, the notice included (but was not limited to) a 
description of the BI – Crescent project and its location, and information regarding the filing on August 10, 
2020. 
 
 Please contact me if you have any questions, comments, or concerns.  
 
 

Respectfully, 
 

  
 

Tishekia Williams 
Director, Regulatory 
Duquesne Light Company 

Enclosure 
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